
 

Hi there we are all really looking forward to you coming to Honeycroft next week.  We 

have been working hard to get everything ready for you. You will be in YELLOW 

GROUP with… 

 

 

 

 

 

Honor     Jasmine     Sally 

You will arrive at our side entrance and (children only) will make your way up to the top 

of the stirs to wash your hands and get your temperature checked before entering 

the building. Any number below 37.7 and you are fine to come in and play! 

   

We have prepared separate spaces to play for two groups, GREEN GROUP and 

YELLOW GROUP. Each group will have their own toilet to use too, so look out for your 

group colour on the door. 

   



Unfortunately, we are not able to store any scooters or bikes at the moment, but 

there is a bike rack at the back of the building in the car park area if you would like to 

leave them chained up there. 

The programme for the week is as follows and we’ve got lots of great activities 

planned for you to do, along with lots of free play; 

 

 

As our theme is about all things spooky and scary, feel free to come dressed up! 

  

We will provide you with snacks during the day and a hot lunch so no need to bring a 

packed lunch with you this time – just a named water bottle please. 

There will be lots of hand washing and keeping things clean but we know you will have 

fun whatever you are doing! 

 

 

 

 

We are really looking forward to seeing you for some Holiday Club fun! 


